
Everyone who applies will be invited to attend one of the selection days. You will 
have been asked on the application form which day, if either, you prefer to attend. 
Please note: To be considered for a place on the Jamboree, you MUST be able to 
attend one of the selection day events being held at 1st St.Neots Scout Hut, 
Saturday 11th Sunday 12th October. 


